
Meet MCC Scholarship Recipient 

KayLee Allen! 

KayLee  is the proud recipient of the 2021 Dilek Ogut Memorial Scholarship 

Major: Dental Hygiene  

I am in my final semester of the dental hygiene program at Mon-

roe Community College. I chose MCC because it is local to me and 

provided a great opportunity with the dental hygiene program that 

they have to offer. I am currently the secretary of the Student 

Chapter of the American Dental Hygienists’ Association (SADHA). 

Holding this position has been nothing but positive. It was a plea- 

sure to help represent my class and work towards the success of 

the program. I have enjoyed my time in this program and will miss 

all of my fellow classmates as well as the incredible faculty that I 

have had the pleasure of getting to know. I am looking forward to 

entering my career as a dental hygienist in the upcoming months. I 

would like to thank MCC, the DH faculty, and the donors of this 

scholarship for their generosity and dedication to this program’s 

success.  

This money will help immensely when paying for my upcoming 

boards exams and licensure fees to become a registered dental 

hygienist. It also helps offset the cost of all of the PPE that has 

been necessary to get me through the program. I appreciate your 

donation and creation of this scholarship for those in this intense 

program who need the assistance. Thank you for aiding in my   

success in this program, as well as with entering my career in the 

upcoming months. And thank you again for your generosity; it 

does not go unnoticed.  
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